
Fifth Grade 

Wow! I can’t believe another year has 

come and gone. I really enjoyed 

teaching your children and learning 

from them as well. We had such a fun 

year! 

 

I would like to thank all the parents for your 

support and help throughout this year. Thanks for 

all your generosity, too.  

 

Congrats to all you 5
th

 

graders! I wish you a 

wonderful summer of 

relaxation and fun (and 

a lot of reading here and there). Rest up and get 

ready for 6
th

 grade. 

 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mrs. Huerta 


